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Center for ETHICS* at the University of Idaho offers study, intervention, outreach, consultation, and leadership in 

developing and advancing the theory, knowledge and understanding of character education including moral 
and ethical reasoning, moral development, ethical leadership, and ethical application. The Director of the 
Center is Dr. Sharon Kay Stoll http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics  Newsletter is on hiatus; but 
weekly or twice monthly updates will be sent out to keep our supporters abreast of what is occurring at the 
Center. This is a brief synopsis of the week's happening while Newsletter. 

 
 

 

 
Dr. Peter Van wrote an article on coach/athlete relationships for Pelinks4u.  The article appears  

in the current December issue and can be found at the following site. 
http://www.pelinks4u.org/articles/vanmullem12_2012.htm . Dr. Van Mullem was Dr. 
Stoll’s 17th Ph.D. Student. 

 
Dr. Stoll finished a review for the Journal of Kinesiology and Wellness. The Journal of  

Kinesiology and Wellness is a publication of the Western Society of Kinesiology and 
Wellness (WSKW) that addresses issues in Physical Activity, Health, Wellness, and Sport. 

 
Brad Dieter became a contributor to Sports Nutrition Insider. Sports Nutrition Insider is an online  

publication dedicated to covering the latest news in sports nutrition and supplement 
science.  He has three articles currently available and can be found at the following sites 
 
http://sportsnutritioninsider.insidefitnessmag.com/4528/creatine-the-truth-behind-the-
chemical 
 
http://sportsnutritioninsider.insidefitnessmag.com/4383/why-mainstream-media-
condemned-fat-what-they-got-wrong-and-why-you-should-still-eat-it 
 
http://sportsnutritioninsider.insidefitnessmag.com/4368/essential-fats-yes-you-absolutely-
need-them-no-they-are-not-all-equal 
 
Brad is Dr. Stoll’s 27th Ph.D. student. 

 
Dr. Tom Grant and Dr. Dina Mijacevic will be graduating this Saturday, December 8th at the fall  

commencement here in Moscow, Idaho. Dr. Grant is Dr. Stoll’s 23rd Ph.D. student and Dr. 
Mijacevic is Dr. Stoll’s 24th Ph.D. student. 

 
 
The Center for ETHICS* and The World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA) are working on a 

collaborative education project, Competing with Honor: To Dope or Not to Dope.  One of 
the projects goals is to educate high-level athletes on the value competing drug free.  
Upon successful completion of the initial project the course will become part of WADA’s 
educational curriculum.  If you would like to have your athletes participate in the project 
please contact Dr. Stoll at (sstoll@uidaho.edu).    
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